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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

To whom it may concern,  

Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear Safety 
Commission, regarding the licence renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear 
Generating Station. 

I am a parent concerned about the future of my children and leaving them with legacy 
radioactive as well a member of the public concerned about nuclear and how climate 
change may impact the facility 

It is the responsibility of us as Canadians here in NB to maintain our ability to adapt to the 
currents around global warning and as we become aware of new more efficient less 
pollution ways to get stuff done. Signing this will take that power out of our hands for a 
very long time leaving our children to the mercy of companies that are more concerned 
with their agenda than the actual people living in the communities.  

My intention with this letter is to add my voice and opinion to your choice to not allow this 
to pass.  

 

Thank you  

Linda Melanson 
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